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Highway 576 reopens east of Drumheller

Drumheller... Motorists are advised that Highway 576 east of Drumheller is now open to
traffic.

The gravel highway between its two junctions with Highway 851 had been closed for the past
month due to flooding. The water has now receded and necessary repairs have been made to
return the highway to drivable condition.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Craig Siewert

Operations Engineer

Alberta Transportation

403-854-5560

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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